
 

295 Stewart Street, Peterborough, Ontario K9J 3N2 
Phone (705) 745-7640    Fax (705) 745-7183 

E-Mail:  kawartha_midwives@bellnet.ca   Web Site:  kawarthacommunitymidwives.com 
 

 
 
 

Kawartha Community Midwives are seeking 1 General Registrants to join our team. This is a one-year 
contract to start, with the potential for a long-term position depending on fit, caseload and funding. This 
position would be in a shared call model. Caseload would be approximately 34 BCCs per year. We offer 9 
weeks of vacation per year. We would like the first successful candidate to begin clinic in September 
2021 with EDBs starting October 2021. Our practice strives toward a positive, collaborative and 
respectful work environment. We are a group of 8 midwives with a variety of midwifery backgrounds 
(pre-legislation, MEP and IMPP), and we value the perspectives and contributions that this variety 
brings. We have two support staff who keep the clinic running smoothly. Our clinic is located in a 
beautiful Victorian house in downtown Peterborough, walking distance to a farmer’s market, many 
restaurants and riverfront trails. We are well integrated at Peterborough Regional Health Centre and 
enjoy positive working relationships with physicians and nurses. We are currently required to transfer 
care when our clients require oxytocin and epidurals, however we are working towards changing this in 
the future. We strongly value out of hospital birth, and offer a birth room in our clinic for clients who 
want an out of hospital birth and feel their home is not ideal due to distance from hospital or other 
factors. We serve a diverse community, which includes clients from a wide variety of socioeconomic 
backgrounds, LGBTQ+ families and First Nations communities. We especially encourage applications 
from midwives who reflect the diversity of the communities we serve. Peterborough is a beautiful small 
city with access to a great variety of restaurants, art and culture as well as outdoor living, trails, rivers 
and lakes, and lots of local farms supplying our many farmer’s markets. The cost of living here remains 
fairly affordable. Our catchment area extends about 45 minutes in all directions from Peterborough. 
Application deadline is March 5, 2021. Please send your cover letter and CV to; Hiring Committee at 
kawartha_midwives@bellnet.ca Thank you for your interest! 
 
 


